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Horton Building Progress Report 
Soon it will be the month of steel.  Steel beams and framing arrive 
and starting going up the week of September 20.  Follow the 
project on Facebook where the Port Authority project managers 
are busy sharing photos, videos, and information about the people 
and companies involved in construction. 

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/HortonBuilding  

79|Seventy Kicks Off 
Combined, the industrial parks from I-70 north along St. Rt. 79 
comprise the largest manufacturing corridor in Central Ohio.  It’s a 
hub of innovation for the advanced materials industry too.  The 
Port Authority and the Aerospace Center are key features in a 
Sept. 10, 2010 special supplement to Columbus Business First.  
Look for an online copy. 

GO TO:   http://79Seventy.com  

Horton Building 79|Seventy Feature 
With a half-page ad in Business First, the Port Authority kicks off a 
marketing and advertising campaign designed to acquaint a wider 
audience with the Horton Building.  The building will be ready for 
occupancy second quarter of 2011. 

GO TO:   http://COATC.com/HortonBuilding  

 


